
PIE PAC SPONSORED ACTIVITY  

(GAMING GRANT FUNDED) 

INFORMATION AND GUIDELINES 

 
1. This funding comes completely from the PAC and not the school, therefore sponsored 

events are NOT school supported or organized, ongoing events. 

 

2. Inital contact for PAC events will be sent to all families through Stephanie Hall, with all 

the additional information, organization and registration happening between the 

organizing parent and the attendees. 

 

3. Due to liability issues, any event that happens without a PIE teacher being present, or at 

a place (such as Wildplay) where a waiver is signed, all parents must be present with 

their children. 

 

4. Ferry costs will need to accounted for in the Total Cost of the Activity on the 

Application form. 

 

5. Activities funded by the PAC will be open to all PIE students first, within the limitation 

of the activity.  If room permits, then siblings, parents, or non-PIE students may join, but 

they will need to pay for the event 

 

6. Cheques for payment will be issued once an invoice or receipts have been submitted to 

the PIE PAC treasurer. 

 

7. All applications are to be submitted by Oct. 8th of each school year to be approved. After 

this date, applications may still be submitted for approval if funds are available. 

 

8. All applications will be considered. If the total cost of all applications exceeds our 

available funding, each activity will receive partial subsidization rather than full 

funding. In that case, the organizing parent would need to charge each participant a 

portion of the total cost in order to make up for the shortfall in PAC funding. 

 

9. When applying for the total cost of the activity, please err on the maximum side so your 

event has the possibility of being fully funded, avoiding the need to request additional 

funding or an increase at a later date. 

   


